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This Week… 
Has been a very exciting week! We had a 
fantastic trip to The Wild Boar Park where we 
got to hold chicks, stroke rabbits, guinea pigs 
and lambs, toured the park, had a tractor ride 
and played on the park. We topped off the trip 
with an ice lolly before heading home. Although 
it was a little wet, we didn’t seem to notice the 
weather! The staff at the park commented on 
how well behaved the children were and how 
lovely their manners were.  

As I write this letter we are preparing to make 
our robots for the Parent Showcase. The 
children are very excited and have been 

designing their robots ready for modelling. 
Thank you for all your donations of recycled 

materials.  
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We have been using our trip to inspire 

our writing as we have written recounts 
and next week we will be creating a 

booklet for the park. 
In Maths we have been sorting 
numbers, shapes and fractions. 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 
Tuesday 16th July – Tree Party – 
Children will be having a picnic lunch 
(provided by school) 
Thursday 18th July – Sponsored 
Silence and non-uniform day (see 
below). 
Tuesday 23rd July – Break up at 2pm 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

William, Freddie, Eva S, Ellie, Max, 
Sofia, Emily, Ruby, Edward and Alexie. 

Nelson Mandela Day 
 

To mark Nelson Mandela Day we will be 
having a Sponsored Silence in class. Please 

send in completed sponsor forms next 
week. Children are also able to come 

dressed in non-uniform for £1 donation. 
They are to wear any combination of the 

colours of South Africa’s flag (red, green, 
blue, black, white and gold/yellow). 

 
 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Ellie 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Forgiveness– 

Eva P 


